Shaw Seniors… Cap & Gown and Graduation Announcement Info.
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              Seniors!  It is not too late to place your order for your Cap and Gown

              and Graduation Announcements!  Orders may be placed on line at

              www.balfourcentral.com.  Cap and Gowns will be delivered at Shaw

              High School on Tuesday, April 9th at 6:30 PM.  If you placed your order

              for Graduation Announcements before February 15th, they will be 

              delivered with the cap and gowns. If you ordered your 

              announcements after February 15th, they will ship to your home address.

              Order your custom graduation announcement now on Balfourcentral.com!

Below is a digital sample of the Balfour custom engraved announcement for Shaw High School.  Each announcement comes with matching inner and outer envelopes and slots on the inside for the student name cards.  Please remember to order name cards (with your students’ formal name) as this is the only way the announcements will be personalized. 
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Questions:  Please call us at (770) 252-1515
If you have already placed your order, please disregard this letter.






The announcement is      on black paper with silver & red foil.























